
Following the postponement of the Boys 9/10 80m
Hurdles event on October 12th 2022, due to horrendous
wind and rain, Luke S in 5B, had to return to Meadowglen
International Athletics Stadium for his rescheduled event.
On Wednesday October 19th, the bright Spring sun was

shining and so was Luke! He ran extremely well in his
timed heat and when a comparison between all the times

in both heats was conducted, Luke emerged victorious
winning the gold medal, for the 80m Hurdles, at Region
Athletics. This now means that Luke will go forward to
compete at State Track and Field Primary Boys/Mixed

Girls State Championships at Lakeside Stadium in Albert
Park. This event takes place on Wednesday November

2nd. Best of luck Luke at State!! All the St. Mary’s
community is extremely proud of you and we wish you

well. A massive word of appreciation and thanks to your
parents and family as they travelled to and from

Meadowglen to support you in your endeavours.
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